
 

 

Ian Doherty response 

Do you have any comments on our proposals? I stand by Ofcoms proposals to no longer build 
up the Local TV networks. Furthermore, I would 
recommend that the current on air local TV 
channels have their requirements laxed, so long 
as when they need to be a local network, they 
can be. This would allow them to better use 
their resources and funding to bring  better 
local programming (albeit lesser) and continue 
to survive in the multichannel market.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


